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VIA E-MAIL 
 
 
April 13, 2108 
 
 
Representative Rodney P. Frelinghuysen, Chairman  Representative Nita M. Lowey, Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 
Room H-305, The Capitol     Room H-305, The Capitol 
Washington DC, 20515     Washington DC, 20515 
 
Representative Mario Diaz-Balart, Chairman    Representative David Price, Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations   
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing,    Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing, 
and Urban Development and Related Agencies   and Urban Development and Related Agencies 
Room H-305, The Capitol     Room H-305, The Capitol 
Washington DC, 20515     Washington, DC, 20515 
 
 
Dear Representatives Frelingheusen, Lowey, Diaz-Balart, and Price: 
 
On behalf of the members of the States for Passenger Rail Coalition (SPRC), Inc., I would like to thank you and your 
subcommittee colleagues for your leadership and commitment to intercity passenger rail as evidenced in the recently 
enacted Consolidated Appropriations Act 2018 (PL 115-141)  
 
SPRC is especially pleased with the increased funding made available to state-sponsored intercity passenger rail 
services in the Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) intercity passenger rail discretionary grants, TIGER grant 
program, and Amtrak.  These FFY 18 funding levels represent a substantial level of investment in the national network 
to enhance safety and strengthen both the Nation’s rural communities and the regional economic centers.    
 
As you move forward in advancing deliberations on the FY 2019 Transportation, Housing and Urban Development and 
Related Appropriations, the SPRC members stand ready to provide testimony and to meet with the Committee, your 
staffs and you at your convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David B. Kutrosky 
Managing Director, Capitol Corridor Joint Powers Authority 
Chair, States for Passenger Rail Coalition, Inc. 
 
About the Coalition 
 
The States for Passenger Rail coalition, Inc., consists of 20 State departments of transportation and four passenger rail 
authorities from across the United States who work together to support the development and growth of all intercity 
passenger rail service.  Additionally, our Coalition states sponsor 29 intercity passenger rail (IPR) routes serving 296 
communities across America and represent nearly half of Amtrak national ridership.   
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